Dear Andover Zoning Board of Appeals,

I am writing to you in reference to the public hearing scheduled for September 21<sup>st</sup> 2022 for Stephen King's request for the reduction of side yard setbacks for a proposed garage being built at 126 Wales Rd. As the property owner/neighbor directly adjacent to his residence and the side yard where the setback relief is requested, I have no objection to his request. I support his request seeking relief from the minimum set back distance of 25' to the requested 19' distance for his proposed garage addition. If the board has any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Andrew Eckman

128 Wales Rd.

Andover, CT 06232